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Dear Lian-Sheng Ma, President and Company Editor-in-Chief 

 

Thank you very much for considering the editorial manuscript entitled “Sweet side of bladder 

cancer”. I have addressed all the points raised by the reviewers in this revised version. All the 

revisions are minor and are highlighted in yellow in the revised version. I hope you consider it 

acceptable for publishing. I am very grateful to support the World Journal of Clinical Urology 

with this editorial. My ID is the 00505670  

 

Yours sincerely, 

       Lisbon, September, 19
th

 , 2015 

 

 

Paula Videira 

Assistant Professor 


